
 
 
 

 
 

Perhaps you have heard by now about ProviderGuidePlus ---  an exciting new resource for 
rating providers of services for people with developmental disabilities in Ohio. 
ProviderGuidePlus is a provider information and selection tool for individuals and their loved 
ones. This easy-to-use, online system provides an opportunity for individuals and families to 
rate their provider and learn how others have rated their providers. 
 

ProviderGuidePlus has operated as a pilot in three counties for the past year and a half, and is 
now ready to launch in the rest of the state during the coming months. 
 

 

                   You are invited to hear about ProviderGuidePlus,  
                           see a demonstration, and ask questions. 

 

The website developer will be at this event to explain how ProviderGuidePlus works and to 
answer your questions.  

 

Your influence in the DD community will be instrumental in helping to spread the message 
about ProviderGuidePlus to the many families who have been asking for a resource like this. 

 
 

   Please mark your calendar and come to this  
   exciting and informative event: 

 

   Monday, February 5th 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 
   Delaware County Board of Developmental Disabilities 

   7991 Columbus Pike, Lewis Center, Ohio  43035 
 

    RSVP with Ann Neu at aneu@oacbdd.org. Specify that you will be attending  
    the ProviderGuidePlus kick-off meeting. 
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